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RE Official Information Act request CDHB 10163 

 

I refer to your email dated 7 August 2019 requesting the following information under the Official 

Information Act from Canterbury DHB. 

 

 A copy of information related to finances which have been paid between your District Health 

Board and the New Zealand Drug Foundation, including the broken-down amount, in the form of 

contracts, consulting, or other, since October 26, 2017.    

 

There are no current agreements between the NZ Drug Foundation and Canterbury DHB, and we are not 

aware of any invoices that have been processed since 26 October 2017.  

 

A search of our Oracle financial system shows we paid a total of $235.00 (Incl GST) for staff members to 

attend a NZ Drug Foundation Netchange Workshop on 12 April 2018.  

 

I trust that this satisfies your interest in this matter. 

 

Please note that this response, or an edited version of this response, may be published on the 

Canterbury DHB website after your receipt of this response.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Carolyn Gullery 

Executive Director 

Planning, Funding & Decision Support 
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